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CIRCULAR NO. 08 of 2023            March 08, 2023                           

 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF SELLERS/BROKERS  

 

 

Cataloguing Rules and Minimum and Maximum Packing Densities 

References are made in Circular No. 01 and 1(A) of 2023 dated 05th, and 10th, 2023, on 

the captioned subject. 

Please note that the dispensation given on CATALOGUING RULES is extended up to 
Sale Number 16, which is due to close on 30th March 2023. From sale number 17, the 
cataloguing rule shall apply before the changes. 
 
Please note that there are no other changes referred to in the Circulars. 
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